
March 25, 2022 

 

Dear Post 54 Legon Baseball Parents and Players, 

The Post 54 Legion Baseball Board continues to strive to provide the highest and best opportunities for 

your player each summer at the lowest possible cost.  This year’s plan is no different.  With our 

upcoming season of over 70 games between both Junior and Senior Teams, we have to discuss funding.  

Marshfield Post 54 is still one of the cheapest baseball opportunities in the area. 

This year, the upfront payment is $700, but as in previous years, there will be opportunities to get some 

of your money back. New this year is a gun raffle. Each family will receive 10 tickets upfront. The tickets 

will sell for $20/each. If you sell all of the tickets, the money is yours to keep. There will also be a chance 

to earn back $200 for completing volunteer hours. 

Player requirements and obligations are as follows: 

• $300/player playing fee 

• $200 or 20 volunteer hours ($200 will be refunded at the end of the year, upon 

completion of the 20 hours) 

• $200 each family will receive 10-$20 Gun raffle tickets that they will pay up front and 

either sell or keep the tickets.  

If families volunteer 20 hours and sell 10-gun raffle tickets their player fees will be $300. This 

amount remains unchanged from the previous year. 

The Board is very willing to work with individual families.  We realize a payment of $700 is a large 

amount and can set up a payment plan.  As costs keep rising the Post 54 Board is continuing to try to 

provide an excellent experience for your players at an affordable price. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Post 54 Legion Baseball Board 

 

 

 


